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Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Stay Safe, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 
 
 

  

Saturday 14th November ~ Sibling School Photographs with Mel Jones 11:00-13:00. 

Friday 27th November ~ Flu  Vaccines 

Week beginning the 30th ~ assessment week across school and phonics screeening for Year 2. 

Monday 7th December – Christmas activities – look out for more details 

Thursday 17th December ~ Outdoor Carol Service from14:30.  More details to follow. 

Friday 18th December ~ Interim reports will be emailed home. 

Friday 18th December ~ School Closes for the Christmas holidays. 

Monday 4th January ~ Spring Term 

We have been looking at the work taking place in our Ducklings specifically and have been incredibly impressed by the progress they are making. We have 

also enjoyed looking at the work produced across school this week for all subjects. It has been fabulous to see the development along with the progression 

of skills and knowledge the children acquire in each age group.  Examples of this work is displayed in our corridors for the children to see and enjoy.   
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Help needed please: 

Ducklings would really appreciate old electrical items donating that the children can take apart as part of their learning.   

Items for our sensory garden. The children are looking at turning the front garden into a sensory garden where children can learn and relax.  We would 

welcome a range of resources over the coming terms to help us develop this project.  

We have enjoyed another busy week at school, starting with individual photographs.  It was disappointing to not be able to offer the facility for sibling 

photographs to be taken in the school day but Government Guidance outlines the actions we are to take within school to minimise the risk of transmission 

of COVID-10 where it stipulates the following: 

Schools must comply with health and safety law, which requires them to assess risks and put in place 
proportionate control measures. Schools should thoroughly review their health and safety risk assessments 
and plans for the autumn term that address the risks identified using the system of controls. These are an 
adapted form of the system of protective measures that will be familiar from the summer term. Essential 
measures include: 
• a requirement that people who are ill stay at home 

• robust hand and respiratory hygiene 

• enhanced cleaning and ventilation arrangements 

• active engagement with NHS Test and Trace 

• formal consideration of how to reduce contacts and maximise distancing between those in school 
wherever possible and minimise the potential for contamination so far as is reasonably practicable 

How contacts are reduced will depend on the school’s circumstances and will (as much as possible) include: 

• grouping children together 

• avoiding contact between groups 
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• arranging classrooms with forward facing desks 

• staff maintaining distance from pupils and other staff as much as possible 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak/guidance-for-full-opening-schools 

 

We have arranged with Mel Jones to open school on Saturday so that siblings can be brought into school for their photograph to be taken.  Details of 

appointments between 11 and 13:00 have been sent out so that only one family will be in school at any time.  Please ensure that you arrive at your time 

and sanitise hands.  We ask that adults wear a mask and that you are patient while others are having their photograph taken.  You may dress your children 

in their school uniform or their own clothing for these photographs. 

We still require adults to be wearing masks when dropping off and picking up from school as although outside, we are aware that the spaces for access are 

restricted.  We do have some vulnerable parents that we would like to keep as safe as possible. 
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